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Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr.~C.-W. Fay _

Vice President
' Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee', WI 53201

Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of Revision 1 and Revision 2 to your Quality
Assurance Program Description (QAPD), Section 1.8 of your Final Safety

- Analysis Report (FSAR), submitted to us by your letters dated June 11, 1983
and June 28, 1984. These revisions pertain to the QAPD for the operation'of
Point Beach Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2.

. Based on that review, we,have concluded that Revision 1 is acceptable in its
entirety and, with one exception, Revision 2 is also acceptable. Specifically,
Section 1.8.7 of Revision 2 contains provisions regarding conditional releases
of equipment and material which we do not find acceptable. As a result of the
telephone conversation between members of our respective staffs on September 26,

- 1984, it _is our understanding that you will not continue to implement the
Revision 2 change specified in Section 1.8.7.

Please contact Mr. F. Hawkins of my staff (312-790-5555) with any questions-
you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

"Oririnel c!c .ed by n.t., s,me, du '

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: J. J. Zach, Plant Manager-.
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
Peter Anderson, Wisconsin's

Environmental Decade
' Ness Flores, Chairperson

Wisconsin Public-Service
Commission. -
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